
Hello and welcome TK families to Van Buren!  

My name is Mrs. Allen and I am the TK teacher here at Van Buren.  I am excited to teach your 

child all the fun things they need to know to get ready for Kindergarten. If you have any 

questions, please call me at (209) 625-9570 or message me on ClassDojo.  

Teaching platform: https://web.seesaw.me/ 

Zoom meeting links: Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/99407224555?pwd=L1pEbGI5Q0dNWGExanpJVDlRQlY1UT09 
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